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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

This week through our assemblies and Jigsaw units the children have 

been focused on raising awareness of positive relationships as part of 

our learning for Anti-Bullying Week. Some really good learning and 

reflections have come out of it and I would like to thank the teachers for 

raising the importance of positive relationships within their classes. 

Well done to our football teams who played matches on Monday. 

Although we lost both matches we played very well.  The Year 5 and 6 

Swimming Gala was also a successful event – we came third overall.  A 

fantastic effort from everyone involved. 

Thank you to all the children and parents who came in to the Book Fair 

this week. Thank you to Mrs Covey for organising it all and for all the 

helpers that helped with the selling of books – it is very much 

appreciated. We raised a whopping £603.96. Thank you everyone! 

Year 5 had their Sharing Assembly this week and I was really impressed 

by their maturity and enjoyment that is clearly evident in all areas of 

their learning. I still need to dig out my Bon Jovi tape cassette to share 

with the class! 

The Camborne Music Festival was a huge success with 19 of our children 

performing solos or in groups. Congratulations to you all for having the 

courage to take part and for all the practise that I am sure went into your 

pieces. Thank you again to Mrs Covey and Mrs Julian who have worked 

tirelessly with the recorder group to ensure that they were also 

performance ready. 

Well done to everyone for participating in the ‘Do Your Thing’ home 

clothes day to raise funds for Children in Need. As a school we have 

raised £203.90 for this important cause. Mrs Morris and I have been on 

the third and fourth day of our ten-day Trauma Informed Schools 

training for the past two days and we were sad to miss it. 

Don’t forget that our Eco-Warriors are holding a bake sale on Tuesday 

20th to raise money for their recycling project. Cakes and biscuits will be 

sold ranging from 20p-50p.  

I look forward to seeing you next week at out parent consultation 

evenings. Thank you for your patience with the online booking system. 

Don’t forget City of Lights is on Wednesday too (weather permitting). 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend 
Best wishes 
Miss Lock 

 

School week commencing 12th November 
 

99.4% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 

1st place is shared between 
 Years 1, 3, 4, 5 & 6 with 100%! 

                         Classes above 97% 
                       Every Year 

 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key Dates 
 

SHARING ASSEMBLIES: 

All assemblies are on Tuesdays at 2:30pm 

20th November – Year Three 
27th November – Year Two 
4th December – Year One 
11th December – Year Four   
 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS: (appointments 

available on e-schools app and website) 

Tuesday 20th November 

Wednesday 21st November changed to 

Thursday 22nd November 

Wednesday 21st November - City of Lights 

(Year 6) 

Tuesday 27th November – Tempest Photos 

(all classes) 

 

Well done to 
Tom and Isla 
for winning the 
Guy 
competition 
last weekend. 
 


